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Dear LA Committees,

I write to express my shock and dismay at the anti-democratic nature of the proposed
Territory Coordinator Bill. This bill makes a mockery of governmental process and
consolidates a dangerous level of power in the hand of an individual. Regardless of
political persuasion, all Territorians should be appalled by this gratuitous display of
arrogance from the current government.

Regards,

Dr David Yap





